
 

Westtown-Thornbury Elementary School 

 

          
  
Dear W-T Families,         September 2022 

 

 Our After School Sports season for 4th and 5th grade students begins the week of September 19, 2022!  This year, 

4th and 5th grade Boys will meet on Wednesdays, while 4th and 5th grade Girls will meet on Thursdays.  However, since we 

schedule around in-services, concerts, holidays, league schedules, etc., we will on occasion need to meet on other days during the 

week in order to complete our schedule. All of our sessions and league schedules will be posted in the Wildcat Weekly and 

school calendar for your convenience. During our seasons, Volleyball League and Floor Hockey League schedules will also be 

posted here at school for the children to view.   All 4th and 5th grade students are invited to participate in our program, regardless 

of skill level or sports playing experience.  Our season will consist of the following:  

Fall – Tennis/Touch Football/ Soccer 

Winter - Wildcat Volleyball League and 5 vs. 5 Basketball Games 

Spring - Wildcat Floor Hockey League 

 

Children can choose which sports to attend. Individual schedules for our Volleyball and Floor Hockey leagues will be 

sent home prior to the start of their games. The District requires all families to pay an activity fee in order to participate in A.S. 

Sports. Payment instructions can be found on the District web site. Payments must be made to the District offices, not here at 

school. Please take note of these important guidelines for our program: 

 

 * PICKUP TIME FOR A.S. SPORTS IS 4:50 PM.  Pick-up will be located at the gym entrance out on the 

playground. The children will be out on the walkway with their belongings.  Just drive up and they’ll jump in the car promptly at 

4:50 pm.  If your child is being picked up earlier than 4:50 pm, please come to our site, either the gym or playground, so that we 

know that your child is safely with you.   

 

 PLEASE NOTE OUR POLICY FOR CHILDREN THAT ARE PICKED UP LATE FROM A. S. SPORTS: 

 

   1st late pickup - child may not attend A. S. Sports for one session. 

   2nd late pickup - child may not attend A. S. Sports for four sessions. 

   3rd late pickup – child may no longer attend A. S. Sports for the remainder of the year. 

 

 * Transportation home is provided by the parents.  Carpooling is welcomed. For your child’s safety, please list all of 

the families that your child may carpool with at the bottom of this form. Parent permission is necessary for all non-

parental pickups. Also, on a day when your child is being picked up before our 4:50 pm finishing time, kindly let us know that 

as well.  Thank you for your help! Ensuring your child’s safety is very important to us. 

 * The decision to stay for A. S. Sports should be made before your child arrives at school that day.  

 * Students who return to Mr. Davis a signed permission form (found at the bottom) are signed up for the entire year.  

Additional permission slips are not necessary play in our Volleyball or Floor Hockey leagues.  

 * Students who stay for A. S. Sports will be called to the gym at the end of the school day.  The children should bring 

all of their belongings (e.g., backpacks, coats, musical instruments) with them to the gym. 

 

 I thank you in advance for your support.  We’re looking forward to another great season in A. S. Sports! 

             

          Mr. Davis 
 

 

     

RETURN TO MR. DAVIS 
 

Student Name: ____________________________________Classroom Teacher: ____________________ 

  

*I give permission for the student named above to participate in After School Sports for the entire year. I 

will provide transportation home each week.   

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:______________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone number(s) in event of emergency: ___________________________________________________ 

 

List of approved Carpool Families:________________________________________________________ 

 

  


